
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Single use plastics, what are they? 

Single-use plastic, also known as disposable plastic, are products that we use once every day prior to being 
thrown away or recycled. Products that are made from single-use plastic include plastic carrier bags, food 
packaging, cutlery, straws, disposable cups, cartons and bottles. Unfortunately, a lot of these products cannot 
be recycled and end up in landfills or as ocean pollution.  

If one child has a new carton or bottle in their lunch they will have added around 200 items to this problem in 
one year. If half of our children  do the same that number would be about 20,000 items. 

If you stack 20,000 small water bottles end to end they would be about double the height of Ben Nevis. 

Do your bit and avoid using single use plastics. We are making a whole heap of rubbish for our children to deal 
with. 

(I prefer wine bottles, they can be recycled more times) Have a great weekend, 

Mr F.E Westmorland 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Well done to Fletcher in KS1 with 95% 

attendance and Shakespeare in KS2 

with 98.6%, they are the proud keepers 

of Ted! 

Pup will go to Donaldson and 

Shakespeare this week with the fewest 

amount of late marks–  

Well Done! 

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year 1– Harrison 

Year 2– Alfie L 

Year 3– Joshua 

Year 4– Daniel 

Year 5– Stefan 

Year 6– Sophie            Well Done! 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class teachers in some 

way during this week, well done to all of them! 

Year 1       

Liam            

Year 2      

Ashleigh      

Year 3      

Grace                         

Year 4       

Alfie         
Year 6        

Shagana             

Year 5       

Naz   
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Crisp Packet Recycling for Kent Air Ambulance 

A huge thank you to everyone 

who has brought in their crisp 

packets so far, Please keep 

them coming! 

Reminders 

 Year 3 Wingham trip on Wednesday 25th 

September. 

 School dinners now cost £2.40. 

 We still have a few places in Multi-Skills after 

school club on a Thursday for Years 1 and 2. 

 The school led clubs start next week, you will be 

notified on Monday. 

 

Year Good to be Green Attendance 9/09 to 13/09 

  100% 

Donaldson 18/18 15/18 

Fletcher 25/28 23/28 

Kerr 26/28 20/28 

Walliams 24/29 26/29 

Morpurgo 25/28 22/28 

Shakespeare 26/29 26/29 

Cowell 26/26 21/26 

Harvest Festival 

On Tuesday 23rd September the children will 

be walking to St John’s church for the Harvest 

service, leaving school at 9:00am and walking 

back at 10:00am. Long-shelf life food 

donations to the Rainbow Centre foodbank will 

also be welcome from Monday. 

Year 4 Maidstone Museum 

On Thursday Year 4 had a lovely day visiting the 

Maidstone Museum for an Egyptian Workshop. There 

was an interesting talk on mummification and they 

even got the chance to handle some replica artefacts. 

They drew Egyptian sketches in their workbooks and 

did some fact searching. A great time was had by all and the 

children were very well behaved! 

Census Day Menu 3rd October 2019 

 

Sausage Roll or Mexican Bean Sausage Roll 

Baked Beans 

Sweetcorn and Peppers  

Oven Baked Potato Wedges 

            ~ 

Chocolate Brownie 

 


